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The Indiana Association of Orthodontists Annual Membership Meeting will be held 
in conjunction with the Burstone Symposium on October 25, 2019.  The meeting will 
be held at the Hilton Indianapolis Hotel and Suites. 

The IAO is preparing to have the 2020 membership meeting in Indianapolis, August 
21, 2020.  It will be the first time we will be offering continuing education to our 
members in over a decade.  More information will follow. 
 
In July, I presented the AAO Resident Vitals Education Program.  All the residents 
attended and lunch was provided.  They had a few questions and seemed to grasp 
the importance of becoming a member. 
   
Please feel to contact myself if you are interested in more information. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Michael E Thompson, DDS  
drthompson@orthobythompson.com 
Indiana GLAO Representative 


